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1. Kings Mill Lane – Ms Barbara Thomson (Earlswood and Reigate South) 
 
“What safety measures are Surrey going to implement on Kings Mill Lane after the 
recent spate of very nasty accidents on the bend?” 
 
The Chairman responds on behalf of the Local Committee: 
 
“The Area Highways Team Manager has asked that warning signs are placed as 
soon as possible to indicate to Vehicle Operators that the road is potentially slippery. 
The Area Manager has also requested further testing of the surfacing condition in 
this area to allow engineers to come up with an informed solution to improve safety 
on this length of carriageway.” 
 
 

 
Contact Officer: 
John Lawlor, Area Team Manager, South East Area Team, 03456 009 009 
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